From: Hilary Saunders

To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Comments on NYM/2018/0368/FL as amended
Date: 13 September 2018 21:30:15

-------- Original message --------
From: "

Date: 13/09/2018 20:45 (GMT+00:00)
To: Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Comments on NYM/2018/0368/FL as amended

Hilary - the amendments notified to this Council by a letter dated 23/8/18 have
tonight been considered by Council.

Councillors do not consider the amendments are sufficient to address the
concerns previously expressed. Council's objections to the application therefore
stand.

Regards, Jools
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